Robert Miller

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mr. Miller,

Lue 3/§7/4/

Jack Cruikshank <jdcruikshank@eiu.edu>
Thursday, February 27, 2014 5:14 PM
Robert Miller

FOIA Request

I'am writing this to request a digital copy of the contract Eastern offered to Dino Babers for the time up to and including

the year 2018.

If any costs are to be accrued as a part of this request, please temporarily suspend this request and contact me.

' would appreciate a confirmation of receipt of this message.

Thank you sir,

Jack Cruikshank
Administration Editor
The Daily Eastern News
217-823-2401
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